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From: Carissa Nye

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 11:38 AM

To: City Clerk APR 1 6 2025
Subject: Homeless Shelter
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With the decision having to be made regarding a temporary location for another homeless shelter in PA, |
appreciate that city council has been reaching out to our community for feedback.

| do not agree with using a city facility that was intended for recreational activities for our youth and other clubs.
The Dave Steuart Arena was not built to "house" individuals, temporarily or not. | fully believe if this route is
taken now, the Steuart will always be looked at as a contingency when we are faced with this same issue in
the future.

The Arena should be used what it was intended for, sporting events, city functions and recreational activities.

Carissa Nye
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***Caution:This email originated from outside the City of Prince Albert email system.
Do not click links or open attachments uniess you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If in
doubt contact IT Support (support@citypa.com <mailto:support@citypa.com> ). ***





